
FRANK SCOZZARI 

March 5, 2019 

John Rokke, Water Resource Control Engineer 
Central Coast Water Board 
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 

Re: Sustainable Water Facility (SWF) 

Dear Mr. Rokke, 
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1070 Cleveland Lane 
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(805) 714-8767 
fgscozzari@yahoo.com 
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I am the owner of a lot in Cambria and have been on the CCSD water wait 
list since November, 1988. I have seen several projects come and go, a lot 
of money and time wasted, and I am hopeful that we have finally found a 
solution. 

I submit this letter to express my support for the Emergency Water Supply 
Project (EWS). For decades, Cambria has suffered from a chronic shortage 
of potable water. Now another drought has ended, but it doesn't fix the 
town's long-term water issues. Fire and drought has been a never-ending 
threat for Cambria. A reliable supplemental water source can alleviate 
both of those issues, permanently. 

I strongly urge the Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board 
(RWQCB) to support the Emergency Water Supply Project and its 
proposed update for brine disposal. 
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